
From: Mary Bullard <Mary.Bullard@foxcarolina.com>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

mpowell@scag.govmpowell@scag.gov
Date: 12/10/2015 3:01:55 PM

Subject: NO FLY LIST

Good Afternoon –

It was just announced that the governor of Connecticut will sign an executive order banning people on the federal 
terrorism watch list from buying guns in the state.
Is South Carolina’s leadership considering anything similar to this?
 
Thanks,
 
Mary
 
 
 

Mary Bullard
ASSISTANT NEWS DIRECTOR
phone 864-213-2121
mobile 864-631-4159
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